
  St Nicholas-at-Wade with Sarre Parish Council   

 

We serve our community 
 

 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE 

For the sake of clarity, the Parish Council would like to confirm that Reculver Cricket 
Club DO NOT have exclusive access to Bell Meadow and the Pavilion.  Just the 
cricket green, changing rooms and kitchen. The bar will be open to all, subject to 
covid restrictions being lifted.  

Booking of the Pavillion will continue as previously NOT via Reculver Cricket Club 
and will be subject to covid restrictions being lifted.  

 
 

PARISH COUNCIL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING  
AGENDA  

Tuesday 30th March 2021 at 7.30pm 
Virtual Meeting 

 
Members of the public are advised to contact the Clerk via email for attendance and to 

receive an invitation to join the meeting. 

 
Parish Councillors:               Gordon Bryant (Chairman), Peter Radclyffe, David Divers, Lee Ageros, 

Lisa Fallon & Geraldine Goy 
Thanet District Council Councillors:  Reece Pugh, David Hart, Trevor Roper 
Kent County Council Councillor: Liz Hurst 
Clerk to the Council: Sara Archer 
Kent County Council Community Warden: TBC 
Kent Police PCSO: Debbie Forsyth 

 
 
158/20-21   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 
159/20-21   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

To receive disclosures of any personal or prejudicial interests from councillors relating to 
matters on the agenda. 

 
160/20-21 RECULVER CRICKET CLUB 
 To consider and approve the final draft working agreement for Reculver Cricket Club to hire 

the facilities at Bell Meadow if appropriate. 
 
161/20-21 PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 
 
 

 

 
 

 


